
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Hamish and Pippa 

Year 1    - Hadley and Freya 

Year 2    -  Ella C and Theo 

Year 3    -  Lois and Charlotte 

Year 4    -  Amelia B and Thea 

Year 5 –   Imogen and Mia 

Year 6 –         All of Year 6 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 19th February, was 95.4%. 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 6 97.9% 

2nd Year 3 97.4% 

3rd Year 2 96.8% 

 

Year 6 – Maths Club  

Please note there will be NO Maths Club on Monday 26th February due to 

Parents’ Evening. This will resume next week. The Thursday club will take place 

as usual. 

 

Reception – Show and Tell 

It has been lovely for the children to share some of their work and learning experiences at the fortnightly 

"Show and Tell" sessions. Please note that, due to the forthcoming  Parents’ Evenings, the next session will be 

on Thursday 21st March. We look forward to seeing you then! 
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Year 1 – Forest School 

Year one had so much fun at Forest School this week! 

They started by using natural materials to try and make 

the sound of the bell in Big Ben. They then created their 

own models of Buckingham Palace using sticks and made 

their own flags to go on the top.  

Please can we ask parents to ensure their child has 

enough layers on for Forest School and waterproof 

clothing wherever possible. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 5 

Year 5 have worked extremely hard with 

linking their Active English grammar work, 

about relative clauses, to their Active 

Spelling lessons this week. They created 

some super sentences with excellent 

punctuation. The entire class achieved a well-

deserved, hardworking point. Well done year 

5!   

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Year 6 had a fun packed few days at Aylmerton Field Study Centre in Norfolk. They enjoyed lots of team 

building tasks which required them to work on their cooperation, communication and encouragement. They 

took part in den building, sensory activities and orienteering through the Felbrigg estate on the monster 

trail. There was a twilight safari on the first evening which included a spooky story at Felbrigg church and a 

trip to Cromer beach on Wednesday, followed by a visit to the lifeboat museum. The children enjoyed hearty 

meals every day and wound down with hot chocolates before bedtime. 

The staff at Aylmerton and local residents commented on how well behaved and well-mannered our children 

were during their stay. Well done Year 6 we are very proud of you! 

Many thanks to Mr Chandler, Miss Titman and Mrs Edgar for giving up their time to accompany the children 

on this trip and a special thank you to Mrs Sewell for all her hard work in organising everything in advance 

and during the stay. A good time was had by all!      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

PTFA 

Please see the poster below for details of our 

forthcoming disco. Entrance will be through the main 

school doors and exit via Lawrance Park. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 - Bikeability 

Don’t forget to check your bikes over the weekend to make sure they are roadworthy and ready for the 

Bikeability sessions next week. 

Nursery Provision Survey 

To parents of pre-school children, please remember to complete the survey. Please see the Google form link 

https://forms.gle/5uvvMbscS8ajCCBs6 

If you have family members and friends that would benefit from this service then please do direct them to 

the survey. All the information can be found on our website directly under the ‘Schools Information’ tab’. The 

website link is Nursery Provision Survey | Thurlby Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.gle/5uvvMbscS8ajCCBs6
https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/68/nursery-provision-survey


 

Upcoming Calendar dates 

Monday 26th February – Bikeability for Year 5 children (Mon to Thurs)  

 Parents’ evening and Shakespeare rehearsal as normal 

 NO MATHS CLUB 

Tuesday 27th February -  Year 4 Class Assembly @ 10.10am 

Wednesday 6th March  Parents’ evening 

Thursday 7th March -  World Book Day – ParentMail sent today with details 

Thursday 14th March -  Year 2 trip to Delaine Bus Company 

PTFA Easter Disco – EYFS/KS1 5.45-6.30pm, KS2 6.45-7.30pm 

Friday 15th March -    Comic Relief – details to follow 

Saturday 16th March -  Shakespeare rehearsal at Bourne Westfield 9:00-12:00 

Thursday 21st March -  Reception Show and Tell after school  

Friday 22nd March -  School Games Day – details to follow 

Wednesday 27th March -                   Shakespeare performance ‘Much Ado About Nothing’ – Key Theatre 

Thursday 28th March -                       PTFA Dress Down Day and Easter Bonnet Competition 

Rocksteady concert @ 2.15pm  

                                                          End of Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Local competition 

 

Please share our competition to all your friends and 

families with little ones who might like to enter!  

 

One of our customers will be choosing the winning entry 

for each age group on 5th March ahead of Easter!  

 

These cards really will make our customers living in our 

towns smile!  

 

 

 

 
EASTER CARD COMPETITION  

AGE: 4 to 11 YEARS 

CLOSING DATE: Mon 4th March 

DELIVER OR POST YOUR ARTWORK TO : Thurlby 

Primary School Office or Our Bourne Hub, Crown 

Walk opposite Hygge Coffee House or our Stamford 

Office at Southview Business Park, Tinwell Road 

 

We would like to create something special this year 

for our customers. Our care heroes at Easter will be 

delivering our Easter gifts to our customers in 

Stamford and Bourne.  

 

This year we would like to print and give them a special card for Easter.  Community working is so important 

to us and we want to give our treasured customers something a little unique. Whilst also teaching how 

important care is to our younger generations.  

 

There will be 3 cards chosen and printed to distribute. The categories will be: 

Age 4 to 5 years 

Age 6 to 8 years 

Age 9 to 11 years 

 

The winner will be chosen on Wednesday 5th March by one of our long-standing customers. The cards will 

then be printed with this design and given out this Easter.  We will announce the winner across our social 

media platforms and on our website. 

💜Each winner will receive a £20.00 book voucher. Their design and picture published on our website and an 

Easter egg. 💜 

 

The cards will be A5 in size. Must be Easter themed, and colourful 🐰🐥☀️ 

 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR ENTRY ON THE BACK DETAILS: NAME, AGE, ADDRESS, CONTACT NUMBER 

 

For any more information please send us a direct message! Good luck and we can’t wait to see some colourful 

Easter creations. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
My name’s Tom Russell and I currently teach PE at Langtoft Primary 
School and Queen Katherine Academy. 
 
I also coach at Peterborough United Football Club and Deeping 
United. I am running some private, small-group, football coaching 
sessions.  
 
This is open to girls and boys of all ages with an interest in football. 
Sessions are after school or on a Saturday, depending on your child’s 
age. They will take place at Langtoft or Queen Katharine Academy. 
 
We will look at improving technique, movement and confidence 
during the sessions. Having previously seen what a lovely school 
Thurlby is, I would love to offer this opportunity to any pupils who may 
be interested.  
 
Any questions or to book a place please contact me:  
Whatsapp (07883153860), 
Facebook (Tom Russell Training), 
Instagram (Tom.Russell.Training) 
 
Many thanks, Tom 


